
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am a resident of Sherwood Forest at 26 Abbey Rise in London. I would like to go on 
record as being opposed to sidewalks on our street. There are very few cars on our 
road and the impact on the mature trees will be significant. Please reconsider –  there 
appears to be significant opposition within the neighbourhood and it is a large cost that 
could be avoided for the city and channeled into other projects. A win-win! 
 
Would you please confirm that my opposition has been noted by the appropriate 
committee? 
 
Thank you, 
Heather Pilkington 
Heather Pilkington, PhD, PEng 
 


